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CONSTRUCTION
EDITION

PHASE 1 BEGINS!
We are so excited to share that we will
break ground on the Library’s expansion
project on Monday, November 18! This
exciting first step of our Master Plan will
bring about some temporary changes we
want to pass along.

Even though a lot will be going on with the
building, you can still visit the library
while it is under construction. Patron
entrances will include the elevator
entrance at the back of the building, the
side ramp entrance, and the front door
entrance. The back stairs will be reserved
for construction workers and staff only. 

There will also be times when it will be
noisier in the building than usual. We
apologize for this disruption, but we know
it will be worth this minor inconvenience. 

Thank you for your ongoing patronage and
your patience while we work to provide a
space that will serve our community in
the best way possible.

UPCOMING EVENTS
NOV 17 at 1:30pm
JOIN US FOR THE

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY

NOV 18
CONSTRUCTION BEGINS

REMINDER

SUPPORT OUR PROJECT

If the construction impacts your
ability to come into the building,
please call 518-885-5022 for 
curb-side assistance. 

Additionally, if we do need to adjust
library hours or close for the day,
we will post that information on our
website, on the electronic board
out front, and on our social media
channels.


